
Paremata School Spring Bulb offer and fundraiser 

It’s an unusually warm autumn; however, sure as the days go by, after winter there is spring! 

In advance of our Spring Gala (Saturday, October 15), and with the support and generosity of Palmers Plimmerton, 

we’re selling a variety of Fiesta spring bulbs ready for planting now. 

The following bulbs are available: 

 Daffodils 

 Tulips 

 Freesias  

 Irises   

 Gladioli 

 Brodaeia 

 Anenome 

 Hyacinth 

 Tritonia 

 Ranunculas 

They are selling for $8 a packet, with all profits going to Paremata School. 

There are usually 5 bulbs to a packet, depending on the type of flower; some types (Iris, Ranunculus, Brodaeia, 

Tritonia, Freesia and Anemones) have more.  Email paremataschoolpta@gmail.com for specific details about 

colours, varieties and numbers – or go for lucky dip!  First in, first served; if your first options go, we’ll let you know 

what’s left. 

Plant your bulbs, watch them grow and wait for those colourful blooms to appear – we’ll provide tips for planting 

and care on Paremata School Community’s Facebook page.   

Order by either: 

 returning the form below together with cash payment in an envelope, to the office 

 emailing paremataschoolpta@gmail.com with name, order details, child’s name and room, contact phone 

number and pay by internet banking to the school’s bank account 12-3254-0048796-00, with the reference 

“Bulbs”. 

Orders close Friday May 27 

 

Paremata School Spring Bulb Order 

Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Child’s name: ________________________  Child’s room: __________________________ 

Email address: ________________________________________      Mobile number:  _________________________ 

Type Number of packets Type Number of packets 

Daffodil  Brodaeia  

Tulip  Anenome  

Gladioli  Hyacinth  

Freesia  Tritonia  

Iris  Ranunculus  

 

Total payment enclosed:  _______________________ 
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